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- Secret - [in script] 

 

Jerusalem, 18 Sivan 5727 

26 June 1967 

 

To: Mr. Adi Yafeh 

From: Uri Gordon 

 

 

I suggested to Dr. Herzog that immediately after the enactment of the law for unifying 

municipal areas, several villages would be annexed to Nablus or Bethlehem etc. for 

“administrative efficiency”. 

 

This in order to camouflage the main intention. 

 

Dr. Herzog found the idea interesting and suggested I bring it before you. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

[initialled] 

 

Uri Gordon  
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